
Please give those of us who have either medical or scientific based reasons to avoid GMO foods the 
chance to be sure our food is uncontaminated and safe. I am a senior, rely on local foods when possible 
and would be happy to know that Oregon is thinking of me and the farmers I depend on. 
Thank you, 
Alita Pearl 
Otis, OR 97368 
 


